
 
 
 
 
 
December 9, 2010 
 
 
Board of County Commissioners 
501 SE Hawthorne Boulevard, Suite 600 
Portland, OR  97214-3587 
 
Oregon Liquor Control Commission 
9079 SE McLoughlin Boulevard 
Portland, OR  97222-7355 
 
Regarding: Corbett Country Market 
  36801 E Historic Columbia River Hwy 
  Corbett, OR  97019 
 
Subject: Liquor License Applicant 
  Off Premises Sales 
 
Owner:  Susan Larsen-Leigh 
  03/19/53 
  1805 NE Brower Road 
  Corbett, OR  97019 
 
The Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office has completed its investigation for the above liquor license 
renewal.   
 
Assessment and Taxation reported that the address listed 36801 E Historical Columbia River Highway is 
in compliance with the Assessment and Taxation Office.   
 
The Land Use Planning Division has reported that they have no objection to the renewal of the liquor 
license.   
 
Multnomah County False Alarm Reduction Program has notified us of non compliance in payment for 
false alarm response and has revoked their permit. Location is currently blocked via BOEC for any police 
response caused by burglary alarm until arrears are made current due to none payment. Nothing in the 
background check of owner/s raised any questions or concerns. 
 
With the investigation completed, the Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office forwards a NON 
FAVORABLE RECOMMENDATION for the Liquor License Renewal. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sheriff 

Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office   
12240 NE Glisan St., • Portland, OR 97230 
Exemplary service for a safe, livable community   
 

DANIEL STATON 
SHERIFF 
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